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The Covid-19 pandemic has had a tremendous impact on our campus and community. The people of UK Facilities

Management remain the “boots on the ground” for UK, providing the essential services needed to keep our campus

safe, secure, and positioned to respond to the evolving crisis. The strength each of you demonstrate daily is inspiring

and represents such courage and compassion. We are in this together and we will get through it together. Thank you

for everything you do. – Mary Vosevich, Vice President for Facilities Management

OUR PEOPLE. OUR STORIES.

Hardcopies of the Diversity Equity and

Inclusion Campus Plan and

Multicultural Space Survey are

available from your supervisor. We know

that every student, staff, and faculty

member experiences our campus from

their own unique perspective and we

want to know about your experience. The

spacesresults of the survey will help shape the DEI Facilities and Spaces Plan as part of UK’s

commitment to a campus that is welcoming for all. The hard copy is a two-sided fold

out with questions on one side and map that can be marked up to reflect your experience

on the other. Please plan to take a few minutes this week to complete the Survey.

Completed surveys should be placed in dropboxes (pictured at left) conveniently located

in these seven locations:

• Peterson Service Bldg, front entrance

• White Hall, Area Maintenance

• Kelly Bldg

• WT Young, circulation desk area

• AG North, John Gambill’s office area

• Grounds Greenhouse

• Student Center, staff break area

The University wants to hear from you this week!

Deadline to submit is 

Friday, May 21!

Shout out to UK Recycling to for always innovating and working

with campus partners to make recycling easy and convenient for

our campus. Their efforts help keep tons of material (literally)

from going to landfills each week. Earlier this spring they

launched these new pizza box recycling bins at key locations

because it was difficult to fit the boxes in our existing collection

bins which was causing issues for both Custodial and Grounds.

The program will be expanded to the residence halls in the fall.

These new bins are made from 97% recycled plastic!
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